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TO: Emmetsburg School Board 
 
FROM: Tim Rodemeyer Secondary Assistant Principal 
 
RE: October School Board Report 
  
Field Trips:  
The 5th Grade class took a field Trip last week to the Living History Farms in Des Moines. The 
day was filled with fun activities and learning about the past History of Iowa.  

 
 
The 6th Grade Class took a Field Trip to Sioux City to watch a Hockey Match. Sioux City 
Musketeers vs. Sioux Falls Stampede. This was a fun and exciting day for the 6th graders as 
many of them have never been to a Hockey game before. 

 
 



As always we would like to thank the MS PATHS Group for funding these Field Trips that our 
Middle School Students get to take during the school year. Especially, Thanking Mrs. Kelly 
Swanson for her continued work on supporting these trips.  
 
Iowa State Visit: Yesterday Iowa State University came to present about Water and our Water 
resources. Within this program, students learned many things about where our water comes 
from and how to preserve our water resources. This connected directly to the Social Studies unit 
they are currently studying with Mrs. Siefken.   
 

 
 
Fall Conferences: Fall Conferences are around the corner. Oct. 24th and 26th. Middle School 
conferences are student led conferences. The Student gets to talk about their strengths and 
weaknesses with parents and teachers. This style of conference is a good way for students to 
start taking ownership of their learning.  



 



Parents we sent directions on signing up for a time slot for conferences. We hope to see a good 
turn out.  
 
 
 
 


